From: Arlene Goss

To: Subject:

Date:

Response to official information request Thursday, 16 March 2017 11:30:07 a.m.

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

16-Mar-2017

Dr Robert Hamlin



Dear Dr Hamlin,

Official information request for 577339, HAMLIN, DIRECTOR APPOINTMENT POLICY

I refer to your official information request dated 8-March-2017 for:

"any recorded or formal process/policy for appointing such directors exists within DCHL? If no records of any such process exists, can you confirm this fact. If it does exist, can you send me either the full description/documentation or the details below:

- 1) Directorial terms of reference/numbers of directors/initiation of appointment process
- 2) Advertising, search and recruitment of candidate pool
- 3) Shortlisting/selection authorities and procedures?
- 4) Code of conduct and related procedures/sanctions"

The information you have requested is available on our website as part of the response to another requester who asked for the same information last year. You can find it at:

http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/ data/assets/pdf_file/0018/560205/Appointment-of-CCO-LGOIMA-263984.pdf

If you wish to discuss this information with us, please feel free to contact me and I can put you in touch with the appropriate staff member.

Regards

Arlene Goss

Arlene Goss

Governance Support Officer

Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000 Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz

"Dance like no one is watching; Email like it may one day be read aloud in a deposition."











🔁 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail